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Update on status of claims

Updated on Monday 18 March 2019

We’'re currently working to finalise a large number of claims. Extra staff have been brought
on to help clear these.

We thank veterans and their whanau for their continued patience while we manage this
task.

If you are concerned about the progress of a claim you have submitted to us or your
situation has changed, please get in touch with us.

Contact us (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/contact-us/)

DATE

13 July 2018

TAGS

Our work (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/news/articles/?tag=22)

Updates for clients (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/news/articles/?tag=20)
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